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From: stacy dunn [stacy.dunn@rs.af.mil]

Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2005 10:14 AM

To: BLewis@tnpe.com; bybb99@yahoo.com

Subject: Cowtown President
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Greetings from Arlington. 
  
My name is Stacy Dunn.  I grew up in HEB and have been a Corvette owner/enthusiast since 1981.  I’m an Air 
Force Officer and recently had the good fortune to land an assignment back here where I plan to settle down.  I’m 
looking for a Corvette Club and yours is perhaps the best website I’ve ever seen. Ya’ll look like a fun group of 
folks. 
  
The reason for my email however is to let you know that the Greater Dallas Veterans Association (the group who 
sponsors the Dallas Veteran’s Day parade) is looking for Corvettes to participate in the parade.  I realize most of 
your membership lives in Tarrant County and are more inclined to participate in the Ft. Worth Veteran’s day 
events, but since I sit on the GDVA advisory council for the parade, I thought I would pass along the invite in case 
you have others like me who live in between Dallas and Ft. Worth.  If anyone is interested, I’ll be happy to forward 
more information. 
  
Thank you and I look forward to meeting you and your membership soon.  Stacy Dunn 


